
Greetings in the name of Jesus Christ our Lord,


My name is Shiny Daniel, I am very humbled and honored to take on the position as the new Arizona 
District JBQ Coordinator. I am happy to accept this opportunity to lead Arizona children in the area of 
JBQ. I am very excited about the upcoming quiz year and I am also looking forward to getting to know 
the coaches, kids and their parents now involved with JBQ and those God will bring. 


The Regional Coordinators and I are looking to grow the JBQ program in Arizona and would like to invite 
your church, if you are not already participating, to check out the JBQ program. The statistics on JBQ are 
astounding. “Approximately ninety percent of kids who complete at least four years of JBQ and their 
parents are involved in the process do not walk away from the faith.” (JBQ Study by John Crabtree; 
Youtube.com – JBQ Promotion Video.) 


If you have any questions or need a little more information, please call me or visit the JBQ website at 
www.nationaljbq.org. There is a lot of helpful information on the website.  Or maybe you would like to 
just start with the Bible master Award program to see if your kids are interested. That could be your first 
step toward starting the program.  


A little about myself, currently I am living in Chandler, AZ with my husband and 3 children, working as a 
Chaplain, attending Desert Springs Church Gilbert, AZ.  We have been in Arizona for the last ten years, 
before that we were in Seattle.  I am a mother of three wonderful girls, two graduated from JBQ.  
Previously I served as a JBQ Coordinator and a Coach. I firmly believe God’s Word instilled in our children 
will bear fruit one day.  More than competition JBQ really prepares the children for the real world.  I 
believe JBQ is a fun way of learning God’s Word, which will bear fruit and will not go void. I am a 
Chaplain by profession working with children in Valley who are sick and need God’s presence in their 
darkest time.  


It is my great honor and joy to take on this responsibility. There is a lot to get done in a small period of 
time yet I believe together we can!! So let us pray or the new season and commit our children to the 
Lord.  Please contact me if you are interested. We would love to have your kids in JBQ!


Rev. Shiny Daniel Mdiv.  
Arizona District JBQ Coordinator 
shdaniel12@gmail.com 206-446-1135


	

http://www.nationaljbq.org
mailto:shdaniel12@gmail.com

